
 

 

Minutes 
Mendon Cultural Council 

September 10, 2013 
 

Attendees:  Marcy Singer, Gloria Profetto, Martha Grady,  Joyce Firth and Maggie 
Chianese 
 
- The meeting was called to order at 7:03 p.m. 
 
- A motion was made by Martha to accept the Minutes from 07/30. Maggie 
  seconded the motion. 
 
-  Gloria gave the Treasurer’s Report.  Our current balance is $3,865.50 with 
   $2,447.00  encumbered.  Our 2014 allocation is $4250.00. 
 
  - Grant applications must be postmarked by October 15.  Marcy will collect all 
    applications, make packets and leave them at the Library for members to pick up. 
    Marcy will email the council when the packets are ready.  Council members 
    will read through the applications prior to our next meeting (10/29). 
 

-  Marcy and Joyce will work on tweaking the approval letter, stressing the 
     importance of grantees submitting a date, place and time for their event 
     in a timely fashion.  This will help council members promote events and 
     post them on Facebook.  The council also discussed having at least one 
     council member attend each event.  
 

-   Thanks to Cindy and Marcy, the Council’s Facebook page continues to move 
      forward. 
          

-  Joyce will look into getting an MCC table at the Mendon Country Fair on  
       October 12. 
 

-   Council Members will start collecting business cards, ads, articles, etc. 
       from/on local artists, performers, etc.  Our hope is to ultimately create a 
       local cultural resource book.        
 
-  The council will meet at the Library on Tuesday, October 29 at 7 p.m.   
 
-  The meeting was adjourned at 8:35 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 


